
Special 
Education

Parent
Involvement

Survey
The Hawaii State Department of 

Education needs your feedback in 
order to improve our system and 
create better partnerships with 

parents. The survey results will help 
the Department to strengthen:

School communication

Parent engagement

Information sharing 

Family partnerships

The Annual Survey is Easy to Do

Fast
It takes about 10 

minutes to 
complete the 

survey, which has 
11 questions, 
available in 13 

different 
languages.  

Convenient
You can use your 

cell phone, 
computer or 

tablet to 
complete the 

survey online, or 
ask for a paper 
copy to mail in. 

Confidential
Your responses 
are anonymous 

and the 
information you 
provide can not 
be traced back 
to you or your 

child. 

Source: Hawaii DOE, Monitoring and Compliance Branch
Note: The Parent Involvement Survey is required by IDEA and is recorded as "Indicator 8". 
Read the report here: 
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/TeachingAndLearning/SpecializedPrograms/SpecialEducation/sppapp/SP
P-APR-Archive-Letters/Pages/home.aspx
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Use this QR 
code to access 
the survey from 
your phone.

In school year 2023-24, about 19,500 surveys 

were shared with parents, but only 9% of the 

surveys were returned. Your responses will help 

to improve special education in Hawaii.  

One survey per 
IEP student

Fill out the 
survey every year

www.hiparent
survey.com 

9%
Annual surveys 

returned

SY 2023-24
For more information, see 

the Parent Involvement 
Survey Handout: 

www.hiparentsurvey.com
/hawaii/handout.php

https://www.hiparentsurvey.com/hawaii/altlogin.php
https://www.hiparentsurvey.com/hawaii/handout.php
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/TeachingAndLearning/SpecializedPrograms/SpecialEducation/sppapp/SPP-APR-Archive-Letters/Pages/home.aspx

